Victoria Ford

From: Audrey Armistad

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 4:27 PM

To: Victoria Ford; Nolan Martin

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] RE: VOCA Continuation Grant
Thanks,

Dr. Audrey R. Armistad

CHINS and Programs Coordinator/Education Specialist
Richmond County Juvenile Court
aarmistad@augustaga.gov

From: Natalie Williams <natalie.williams@cjcc.ga.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 4:03 PM

To: Audrey Armistad <AArmistad @augustaga.gov>

Cc: Victoria Miller <victoria.miller@cjcc.ga.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: VOCA Continuation Grant

Hi Audrey,

Yes, you all did get awarded a continuation grant. Your award amount is $100,000. We are currently working on
getting those awards out. The hope is to have them out by the end of the month the latest, as we are currently
working to finalize closeouts.

Thank you for your patience and please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Natalie Williams Rice, MPH, CHES

Domestic Violence and Community Programs Unit Program Director
Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, GA 30303

D: 404.657.2224 |M: 678.836.5357 | VRI: 404.902.8826
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From: Audrey Armistad <AArmistad @augustaga.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 4:41 PM

To: Natalie Williams <natalie.williams@cjcc.ga.gov>
Cc: Victoria Miller <victoria.miller@cjcc.ga.gov>
Subject: VOCA Continuation Grant

This message came from outside your organization.
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